
NOTICE OF AUDIT OF ELECTION RESULTS 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that an audit of the election results from the December 6, 

2022 General Election Runoff will take place in the Voting Room, 126 W. Greene St. 

Suite 006 on December 14, 2022 beginning at 10:00am. 

 

 

This 9th  day of December, 2022. 

 

       ____________________________ 

       Jasper Co. Election Superintendent 

 


